
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

14th March 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 

This term, in our DT lessons, children in Year 2 will be 

completing a textiles activity in which they will be researching, 

designing, making, and evaluating a product.  
 

The product that the children will be creating is a soft toy animal 

of their choice. Our week of DT lessons will take place on the 

week beginning 18th March 2024. During the making part of our 

lessons, we would like to invite parents to come in and help 

their child or a small group of children with completing their 

product on Wednesday 20th March 2024 at 9.30am. 
 

If you would like to attend, then please let your child’s class 

teacher know. 
 

Kind regards, 

Year 2 Team.  

 


